
 

Summer Job Will Earn You Four Credit Hours 

  

Bruce A. Austin baagll@rit.edu 

  

21 May 2009 

The College Driver, a company in the RIT Student Business Lab (Simone Center) 
seeks students with web programming experience to help build a car review 
website this summer. 

The successful applicants will write at least four articles a week on such topics as 
new automotive technologies and automotive spy shots.  Students will occasionally 
be asked to drive vehicles and write reviews of them. 

The nonpaying position offers 4 credit hours that may be used as a business minor 
or as a free elective. To qualify for the position, students must be already enrolled 
for RIT summer quarter and must be willing to meet with Business Professor 
Richard DeMartino one hour a week for lecture. Professor DeMartino will have to 
hand register interested applicants (rdemartino@cob.rit.edu). 

For more information write or call Corey Mack: cbm6197@rit.edu or 336-549-
5586 

  

For a link to the course description go to:  
http://register.rit.edu/courseSchedule/0102545 
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